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October 31, 2012

Professor Dean Saitta

Professor and Chair, Department of Anthropology
University of Denver, Sturm Hall 146-S

2000 East Asbury Street

Denver, CO 80208

Dear Prof. Saitta;

Every year, History Colorado recognizes and celebrates the archaeology and historic preservation
achievements of our partners across the state. We are pleased to announce that the Ludlow Tent Colony Site
has been chosen to receive a 2013 Stephen H. Hart Award — congratulations!

The University of Denver’s Department of Anthropology, the United Mine Workers of America and the
National Park Service will be receiving an invitation to the awards ceremony taking place on February 6, 2013
at the History Colorado Center in downtown Denver, and we hope you will plan to join us at the celebration.
Invitation details will be mailed to you in the following weeks.

The Stephen H. Hart Awards were established by the Colorado Historical Society — today’s History Colorado
—in 1986. The awards are bestowed in honor of longtime board member Stephen H. Hart, a founding
partner of the law firm Holland & Hart, and Colorado’s first State Historic Preservation Officer. Previous
Hart Award recipients include Mr. Phillip Anschutz, Denver Mayor Federico Pefia, and Ms. Barbara Sudler
Hornby.

As part of the ceremony, we respectfully request that one representative from the project be chosen to accept
the award on behalf of the project and honorees and provide a few remarks on stage. If you are unable to
attend or have questions about the event, please contact our Preservation Communication Manager, Shannon

Haltiwanger, at 303.866.2409 or by email at shannon. haltiwanger(@state.co.us.

We are excited for this opportunity to recognize accomplishments m historic preservation and archaeology,
and sincerely hope you are honored to receive such recognition.
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